Albion St ‘
San Francisco CA 94110

August 5, 1989

Ray Blanchard, PhD

Gender Identity Clinic

Clarke Institute of Psychiatry
250 College Street

Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5ST 1RS8

Dear Dr. Blanchard:

Thought you'd like to have a copy of my article on female-to-gay
males which appeared in The Advocate June 6.

I have seen Walter Bockting, who is working with El1i Coleman on
the female-~to-gay male study, several times and have supplied him
with additional names of female-to-gay males I have contacted
throughout the U.S,

I understand that Bockting/Coleman will present their material at
the Harry Benjamin International Gender Dysphoria Symposium in
Cleveland in September, and that Dr. Ira Pauly will show his
videotaped interview with me, Pauly also showed the video at the
Annual Meeting of the American Psychiatric Association here in San
Francisco in lMay. The female-to-gay male has come of age.

I am still "living" with AIDS, although my health really is going
downhill. But I feel thankful for each day!
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